
 

Autumn Term Newsletter 

Welcome back to school everyone! 

What a fantastic start to the new school 

year! 

We are really pleased to announce that our 

School Council members for this academic 

year are the members that were voted for 

last year by their classmates, but were 

thwarted by lockdown.  We know that you 

will all rise to this new challenge brilliantly! 

Our first meeting 

We have already held our very first 

meeting, which was actually more 

of a “get-together” as were finally 

able to all meet up in person!    

Everyone introduced themselves 

and we began to get to know each 

other by having a chat.  We are all 

really looking forward to working 

together within our classes and 

bringing back our findings to share 

at the meetings! 

Any other business? 

 

 

 

 

 

Gracie came prepared to our first meeting!  

She wanted to bring an issue to our attention 

about litter and dog mess outside of school 

and on the nearby streets.  We are going to 

think about how we can tackle this problem at 

our next meeting. 

Our next meeting 

Our next meeting as a School Council 

will be on Wednesday 17th November, 

so if anyone has anything to share, or 

that they would like to bring to the 

attention of the School Council, 

please speak to your class             

representative before then! 
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Our fabulous School Council 

members for this academic year! 


